
District- Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 
 

(DWCC) 
 

Minutes for Wednesday, February 1, 2017 
 

The District-Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday, February 1, 2017, at 
4:30 p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee members 
attended Christy Young, Steven Shinkle, Shelly Reed, Traci Yandell, Clay Johnson, Carey Kitts, 
Linda White, Roger Thomas, Tom Tomaras, Jessica Melson, Elizabeth Wagstaff, Dr. Young, Dr. 
Alcorta, Phil Ashby and Summer Cox.  Also in attendance were Gail Gregg, Dr. Barton, Sondra 
Cox, Marsha Hammack, Susie Vandever, Sharon Cochran, Susanne Cottrell, Carla Olson, Tabatha 
Hodges, Tammy Rector, Deana Kirtley, Christy Young, Ngozika Ughanze, Jan Davis, Courtney 
Reed, Jessica Goode, Sandie Rees, Kelli Grigsby, Melissa Scott, Meredith Ware, Karen 
Southward, Sharon West, Billie Walker, Vicki Liggins, Lisa Smith, Robert Davidson, Jill McClellan,  
Jenny Oglesby, Mildred Petty, Amy Clinton, Stephanie Johnson, Donna Alexander, Kris Wilson,  
Tyler Burton, and Lisa Washington.   
 
Dr. Young called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. and welcomed the DWCC Committee and 
the Communication Committees.   
 
Dr. Young discussed the Survey that was sent out to the employees through Eduphoria.  1,008 
voted for Option1 Calendar and 539 voted for Option 2 Calendar.  The committee has discussed 
needing to have a workday before coming back from Christmas Break., but they did not want to 
have January 5, 2018 as a workday.  Both Committees has agreed to leave December 22, 2017 
as an Alternative Staff Development Day and change January 5, 2018 to an Alternative Staff 
Development Day.   Carey Kitts made a motion to accept the 2017-2018 Option 1 school 
calendar with the changes.  Linda White second the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.  
The calendar will be presented to the Board on February 13, 2017 during the next Board 
meeting.   
 
Dr. Barton discussed the District Wide Community Involvement.  The committee needs to 
decide if we want to add criteria to the Fine Arts Department for the elementary schools.  Each 
school will get to choose five.  The schools do not have to choose the same thing.  After 
discussion, the committee has decided to add a generic category.  For example:  Local Fine Arts 
such as Art walk, The Nickel, field trips.  Elizabeth Wagstaff made a motion to add an “Other” 
category to the list.  Carey Kitts second the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.   
 
Roger Thomas reminded the committee that there are two positions open on the DWCC 
Committee, to think of who would be good to serve on the committee.   
 
Meeting Adjourned at 5:32 p.m. 
 
Summer Cox, Secretary 
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